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County of Greenville ¥1228:.35) i

January 5, 1983 ?

BUILDING CODES DEPARTMENT Tg
FIRST FLOOR, COURTHOUSE ANNEX
GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 29601 3

(803) 298-8600
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- Rollingreen Village
Attn: Sam Putman
P. 0. Box 5456
Greenville, SC 29602

Dear Mr. Putman,

This letter is to confirm an interview on December 14,
1982 at 9:00 a.m. between you and John Bell and Ed Baden of
the Building Codes Department concering plans for the Rollin-

green Village.

At this time, the plans were found to meet all require-
ments of the Codes.

If I may be of any further assistance to you in this
matter, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

L :
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Aohn L. Bell
Chief Plans Examiner
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(CONTINUED ON NEXT AGE)

[ S,
A P 1.2y
v

JR——

?

i ﬁ“wg%eiﬁfé‘uaﬁarﬁ’xwwiﬁﬁﬁ*‘émm.w<ﬁm*“ﬁﬁ?sw?w SRR




